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Our Ref:JOX/ACH 

16th July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

EXAM RESULTS COLLECTION 

I am writing to give you the details of what will happen regarding your child’s 

GCSE results this summer. 

Your child will be able to collect their results anytime between 10.00am and 

12.00pm on Thursday 21st August 2025.  If your child has requested that they 

receive their results by email, they will be sent to the email address that your 

child has provided. If your child is unable to collect on the day and a 

parent/carer is collecting on your child’s behalf, they must have been named 

on the results collection letter that was given to your child in May. It is important 

that they also bring photo identification with them when collecting the results. 

Any exam results not collected on the 21st August 2025 will be posted out to 

the home address that is currently on the school system for the child. 

On the day, there will be members of the Senior Team available in the Dining 

Room to answer any questions and to give advice. 

Please note that the results do not include the GCSE certificates, as the school 

receives these in November.  We will contact your child nearer the time 

regarding how and when they will be able to collect their certificates.  

We look forward to seeing your child on Thursday 21st August 2025. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr J Oxley 

Exams Manager 

 


